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SB2888

Submitted on: 2/23/2016
Testimony for JDL/WAM on Feb 24, 2016 10:00AM in Conference Room 211

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at
Hearing
Karin medigovich || NAMI board member || Comments Only || No

Comments: We know access to 3 doctors is not financially prudent or at times
logistically convenient. My suggestion is to open panel up having one Dr and two
experienced mental health professionals as the 3 panel. It is important for a person
with mental illness to receive a review asap so treatment can be given. To often our
mentally ill are left in jail waiting for review without access to treatment and subject to
bullying. Also if a person has a history of mental illness they should be assessed via
gathering of mental health records from outside psychiatrists they have seen or been
diagnosed by. Thanks Karin Medigovich Dameron

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or

distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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